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above, for the purpose of implementing the 
agreements referred to in subparagraph 2.b. 
above, shall not be considered foreign 
relations.  

Article VII 

Legislative Powers of the Palestinian Authority 

1. The Palestinian Authority will have the power, 
within its jurisdiction, to promulgate legislation, 
including basic laws, laws, regulations and other 
legislative acts. 

2. Legislation promulgated by the Palestinian 
Authority shall be consistent with the provisions 
of this Agreement. 

3. Legislation promulgated by the Palestinian 
Authority shall be communicated to a legislation 
subcommittee to be established by the CAC 
(hereinafter "the Legislation Subcommittee"). 
During a period of 30 days from the communication 
of the legislation, Israel may request that the 
Legislation Subcommittee decide whether such 
legislation exceeds the jurisdiction of the 	• 
Palestinian Authority or is otherwise inconsistent 
with the provisions of this Agreement. 

4. Upon receipt of the Israeli request, the 
Legislation Subcommittee shall decide, as an 
initial matter, on the entry into force of the 
legislation pending its decision on the merits of 
the matter. 

5. If the Legislation Subcommittee is unable to reach 
a decision with regard to the entry into force of 
the legislation within 15 days, this issue will be 
referred to a board of review: This board of 
review shall be comprised of two judges, retired 
judges or senior jurists (hereinafter "Judges"), 
one from each side, to be appointed from a compiled 
list of three Judges proposed by each. 

In order to expedite the proceedings before this 
board of review, the two most senior Judges u  one 
from each side, shall develop written informal 
rules of procedure. 

• 

• 

• 
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